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Reza Alaghehbandan

From: Don MacDonald

Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2007 3:03 PM

To: Reza Alaghehbandan; Tracy Chislett

Cc: Deborah Gregory

Subject: FW: Reply from Patricia Pilgrim

----Original Message-----
From: Dianne Smith [mailto:Dianne.Smith@easternhealth.ca]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2007 12:02 PM
To: Don MacDonald
Subject: Reply from Patricia Pilgrim

Replying on behalf of Patricia Pilgrim, COO

Don,

In response to your letter of October 9th (attached) and your question regarding cut-off
points considered for ER\PR negative breast tumors by pathologists/clinicians in
Newfoundland and Labrador over the last 10 years (1997-2005),

If the study is only retrospective and involves period from May 1997 to December 31, 2000,
the cut-off was defined as 30% or less. From January 1, 2001, onwards, the cut-off is 10% or
less.

For further studies, our Breast Oncology Group will revisit the cut-off point as there are a
large number of oncology institutions and labs using 1% as a cut-off criteria.

Dianne Smith, CPS
Executive Assistant to the COO of
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management

Eastern Heaith
Room 1345, Levell, Health Sciences Centre
St. John's, NL A1B3V6
Telephone: 709-777-1318
Facsimile: 709-777-1347
E-Maii: dianne.smith@easternheaith.ca
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